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Monday 7th July 2025 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

 
As part of our transition visits for our new children, and to celebrate the end of our school year, we are 
heading to Endcliffe Park for an ice cream and play on Wednesday 16th July. We would like this to be an 
opportunity for parents to also meet, and therefore hope that you are able to join us.  
 
We will be leaving school at approximately 13:10. If you are planning on walking down with us, please meet 
us in the school office at this time. We will then walk through Bingham Park, and head to our second 
meeting point outside the café at 13:30. If you are planning on joining the visit, please speak to a member 
of the team, or alternatively email ir@nethergreen-jun.sheffield.sch.uk to let us know where you will be 
joining us.  
 
We will then head to the playground for a play, and will have an opportunity to buy an ice cream. If you are 
not able to attend, and would like your child to have an ice cream, please send a labelled envelope 
containing their money. Alternatively, you can send them with snacks, and we will also provide snacks as 
needed.  
 
We are aiming to leave the park at 14:30, and will head back to school for the usual home time. Please 
email, or speak to a member of the team if you are planning on taking your child straight home.  
 
 
Please give your consent and provide emergency contact information on ParentPay. 
 
 
We hope to see you there.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Bamford 
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